
Jomsky, Mark 

From: Damon Herring [DHerring@rnparchitects.com] 

Sent: Thursday, September 07, 2006 7:02 PM 

To: Jomsky, Mark 

Subject: Vista del Arroyo - material appeal 

Mark, 

Based on the lack of response from the city, we have decided to drop the appeal to the city council. 
agreed to comply with the existing local codes for the roofing material in the effort to have the buildin( 
connections restored to the project. 

Please remove our appeal from Monday's agenda. 

Thanks, 

Darnon 

Damon Herring 
Elizabeth Moule & Stefanos Polyzoides 
Architects and Urbanists 
180 E. California Blvd. 
Pasadena, California 91 105 
(626) 844-2400 
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